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New Indoor Facility Grand Opening
Wine, Beer & Bourbon Tasting Event
Developmental League Registration

Board Highlights: Nelson, Arndorfer,
and Raasch     
Team Highlight: U12 Fastpitch Team

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS MEMBER HIGHLIGHTSMEMBER HIGHLIGHTS

We are excited to announce that after many long months of planning and work, the new
indoor facility will be open for winter workouts in January!

Winter Workout schedules have been sent to coaches who may tweak them a little and
then share the practice schedule with their teams. Many factors went into determining the
schedule including other seasonal sports calendars and Coach requests. There may be some
changes over the next couple of months as the club identifies what works and what does
not. We thank you for your patience with this.

We understand that fundraising for the club can feel like a chore but we hope that once our
players begin to reap the benefits of our own local indoor facility our Five O's families will
join us as we plan and work towards capital improvements at all of our facilities.

Don't forget to share your nickname ideas for this facility on our social posts!
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We would like to offer our sincere
thanks to the Nelson, Arndorfer, and
Raasch families! Everyone may not be
aware of just how much time, effort,
and financial support they have
contributed to making the indoor
facility a reality. 

Dan and Luke Nelson's vision, tenacity,
and dedication to seeing this project
through from start to completion has
been invaluable. Without their
leadership, hard work, and team of
supporters and family this project
would not have happened.  

We would also like to thank the Rich
and Liz Arndorfer family for their hard
work and commitment. Arndorfer
Construction did work that made this
this possible. Plus, Rich and Liz have
created an inspiring entrance to the
facility that will greet the players each
time they enter!

Finally, Kevin and Kate Raasch's
financial contributions, along with
work from the team at their company,
Vic's Carpet and Flooring, has helped
to make this possible for our kids and
the organization! 
 
Special Thanks goes out to Jeremy
Duewell who donated his labor for the
HVAC install, Mark LaCombe who did
the plumbing, and Larry Voigt who
helped with a variety of items.

Board Member HighlightsBoard Member Highlights

Thank You!Thank You!  



Join us for an evening filled with delectable flavors and aromas in a unique setting! Put on
your party dress and get your taste buds ready to sip and savor every drop. We will have
drinks, food, and tons of fun at this fundraiser for the Oconomowoc Area Baseball Club.
Gift this experience to your spouse, family, and friends this Christmas for a truly
memorable gift. $75 for one ticket or $125 for two. Purchase tickets on our website today!

U12 Red Fastpitch Team
TEAM HIGHLIGHT!TEAM HIGHLIGHT!

Some of our players competed in the Hoops
for Hope Tournament. The OYB 5th grade

team beat Wauwatosa East, Wisconsin
Lutheran, and Waukesha West to take 1st

place in the tourney! Congratulations,
Harbor Breitzman, Tatum Cornell, Eastyn
Mau, Jaeda Hughes, and Gwen Hansen! 

Questions, comments, and contributions
for our next newsletter can be emailed to

secretaryoabc2@gmail.com.

www.oconomowoc5os.org
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http://www.oconomowoc5os.org/

